
P.A.L.S. Meeting 
11-2-02 

 
Present:  Lisa, Jan, Heidi, Denise and Mariana. 
 
It’s November, leaves are turning and falling, the air is chilly and we all 
sense it’s that time of year to get cozy inside.  Thank goodness for P.A.L.S., 
so we have something to get out for, to look forward to, and to help us 
maintain sanity.  
 
Denise provided a cozy “inside” for us to be together and share some new 
tastes of fine brew.  She did however repeat a sample.  What a surprise!  We 
know it will, or has, happened to all of us at one time or another.  It’s not 
life or death, but it is an embarrassment!  And so much fun for us to rub it 
in!  (Sorry Denise)  The beers were good, even the repeat, and we’ve discovered 
a new microbrew outlet.  Check out Brennan’s on Bluemound for some 
novelty microbrews.   
 
It was quite an enjoyable evening, with lots of laughs, and too much to talk 
about. 
 
The plan for December is the annual P.A.L.S. Round Robin.  We will limit the 
“rounding” to 3 houses, because it always gets so late.  As we did last year 
we will pair up to provide food and beverage.  If I recall correctly the pairs 
were Lisa and Heidi, Denise and Jan, Joan and Mariana.  The order for 
rounding will be Joan, Heidi, Denise.  (There may be a change, Lisa’s instead of 
Heidi’s, that is yet to be decided.) 
 
Next Meeting: Round Robin     
Date:  12-14-02, Saturday 
Time: 6:00pm 
 
 
Can’t Wait! 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mariana 
      


